From: Christian Jane

Sent: September-09-17 10:37 AM

To: I

Subject: Re: EB-2017-0049 - Hydro One Networks Inc. -OEB Staff Community Meeting Report

| note that very little mention was made regarding the many, many comments from the floor at the meeting |
attended, which was in Sudbury.

Mr. Fedeli was the only registered speaker - partly, | believe, because as others have said, there was
insufficient notice of the meeting - but he was rebutted immediately, and other attendees made comments
for the next hour-plus. Lumping those together as "themes" is both disrespectful and an avoidance of major
concerns among hydro customers.

Chris Cosby

Sent from Outlook

From:

Sent: September 8, 2017 6:27:28 PM

Subject: EB-2017-0049 - Hydro One Networks Inc. -OEB Staff Community Meeting Report

Ontario Energy Board Staff filed this Community Meeting Report on September 7, 2017.

As a participant in one or more of the community meetings, this report is being forwarded to you. Please see the
attached document.

Thank you,

This electronic transmission, including any accompanying attachments, may contain information that is
confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law, and is intended only for the
recipient(s) named above. Any distribution, review, dissemination or copying of the contents of this
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the copy
you have received.

Ce message, transmis par courriel, y compris tout fichier joint, peut contenir des renseignements qui sont
confidentiels, qui sont protégés par le secret professionnel ou qui ne peuvent étre divulgués aux termes des lois
applicables et s'adressent exclusivement au(x) destinataire(s) indiqué(s) ci-dessus. La distribution, la diffusion,
I'examen ou la reproduction du contenu du courriel par une autre personne que le(s) destinataire(s) voulu(s)
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